
Re: LCP update

James Meaney 

to:

Derrick Sturge, Auburn Warren

09/21/2015 05:20 PM
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From: James Meaney/NLHydro

To: Derrick Sturge/NLHydro@nlhydro, Auburn Warren/NLHydro@nlhydro

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.

Apparently things didn't go that well in Cabinet this morning and everything is now on hold. Auburn, 

keep your guys going on the basis it's still a go Weds. I will provide update as I know more....never a 

dull moment

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.

Had a chat with Gilbert. Apparently they don't know what to do with rate mitigation. Some of the 

ministers fussed about cost increases and "who can they blame". Also seems to be some squawking 

about role of OC and what they know and when. Auburn, not sure if you got anything else from Ed?

From: James Meaney
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 3:09 PM

To: Derrick Sturge; Auburn Warren
Subject: LCP update
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